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      Aiming Higher – Caring Together 

10.9.18 

 

Parent Teacher Association Meeting 20th September 

 

Dear Parents 

We are holding two meetings on Thursday 20th September, one at 3.30pm and 

one at 5.30pm in the school hall for parents interested in being a member of 

the Parent Teacher Association.  We are hoping that you are available to come 

to one of the meetings (there is no need to come to both). We are aiming to 

build on the work we have started on developing a PTA. 

The PTA will organize fun events that raise funds that will be spent on the 

children at school. We are hoping to get parents who might be interested in 

taking on committee roles in the PTA. We are also looking for parents who 

would like to get ‘hands-on’ in the running of events. 
 

If you are able to come can you please sign and return the slip below, and let 

us know which of the meetings you will be attending. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr S Wright 

 

I am confirming that we will be attending the Parent Teacher Association 

meeting on Thursday 20th September at: 

3.30pm   5.30pm                      

(Please Circle which one you will be coming to) 

 

Name of parent(s) coming: _____________________________________  

http://www.st-paulsstalybridge.sch.uk/

